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Mission of Pupil Transportation Office 

 

To provide guidance, assistance and training to all pupil transportation personnel and 

programs, directed toward achieving the highest level of safety, efficiency and 

compliance. 

 

 The safety of children, as they are transported to and from school sessions and 

school related events, is our highest priority. 

 We recognize the school bus driver as a professional, and pledge to strive for 

uniform and consistent operations, qualifications, requirements, and training. 

 We value the contributions that safe and effective pupil transportation programs 

have toward the quality education of a child. 

 We value our “customers” and recognize the term includes private and public 

school administrators, private transportation providers, transportation directors, 

school bus drivers, teachers, parents, and the children of our state. 

 We value integrity and pledge professionalism, courtesy, and promptness in 

performing our responsibilities. 

 We value the relationship with other agencies, organizations, and associations 

and recognize their contributions toward the achievement of our mission. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


